
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday, 08 June 2015 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to let you know that Year 9 students will be sitting internal exams next week 

(from 15th June). Most of these exams will be 1 hour long and will take place in the Gym or 

Lecture Theatre. 

 

These exams will be based on content that the students have been studying in class, and it is a 

good idea for students to speak to their teachers about exactly what they need to revise for 

each subject if they do not already know. 

 

These exams are designed to help students make progress in their subjects by encouraging 

them to revisit what they have learned over the year and apply it in an exam setting. They 

will also help teachers to pick up on any misunderstandings and plan for progress next year. 

 

The results will in part be used to help us generate a Current Attainment Level (CAL) and a 

Predicted Grade for your child on their final year report, which will be released in July. 

However, the levels on the report will be based on your child’s achievement across the whole 

year and not just on these exams. 

 

Please find a copy of the final exam timetable attached on the back of this letter. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Edwards 

School Leader for Year 9 Achievement 



 


